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ATTN: Eugene A. Cornelius, M.D., Ph.D., Chairman ic
'

Hospital Isotope Committee
789 Howard Avenue
New Haven, Connecticut 06504

Gentlemen:

Subject: Diagnostic Misadministration of Radiopharmaceuticals

Thank you for your letter dated April 8,1981, which forwarded a final report
pursuant to 10 CFR 35.43 regarding the subject matter.

This matter will be reviewed during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

(
Z llLidLW
hn D. Kinneman, Chief

M terials Radiological Protection
Section

cc: Leo Higginbotham, SRSI
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